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Dear Committee Members, 

 

As the son of immigrant parents, we have never been given support of any kind to 

get to the place that we are now. Only from family. Some folks though who come to 

this country, don't have family and they are all alone. The United States is supposed 

to be the land of free and opportunity, but never has been with it's dark history. This 

is not only a way to help immigrants and refugees start in a new place, but changes 

the image of the United States. An image that they support people of color and not 

turn them away. The government's job is to support and care for it's people that live 

on this land. Immigrants go through so much pain and change. The last thing they 

must think about it money and funds. What everyone should worry about is their 

family and loved ones. Not taxes, rent, bills, etc. The government should be funding 

necessities that folks need. I implore you to consider this piece of legislation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jorge 


